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Letter or Email Response:

Dear Sir, > Loughton is a green leafy suburb that needs to retain its image. It always feels like a breath of fresh air on
returning from a day in London. > If all these extra houses were to be built there would be far more congestion on local
roads. Therefore more polluted air. There is now a lack of doctors, other NHS services and overcrowded schools. There
doesn't seem to be any provision for more of these services. The current residents would be inhibited by too many
more people moving into the area. > Losing the greens , in Debden, will cause a serious lack of open spaces for the
public to enjoy. Surely that would be a backward step . Debden was planned as a garden suburb with recreational
areas. > The plan to develop the station car parks would cause serious overdevelopment in residential areas. > We urge
you to reconsider this plan to the benefit of the current residents.
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